January 30, 2019
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Janis Sigman, Program Manager

Washington State Department of Health

Certificate of Need Program

111 Israel Rd. S.E.

Tumwater, WA 98501 -em e aTE A NEED PROGRAM
can el OF HEALTH

RE: Letter of Intent: Swedish Health Services, Elective PCI| Program

Dear Ms. Sigman:

Consistent with WAC 246-310-080 and WAC 246-310-710, Swedish Health Services d/b/a Swedish
Issaquah (“Swedish”) hereby submits a letter of intent proposing to establish an adult elective percutaneous
coronary intervention (PCI) program.

1. Description of proposed service
Swedish requests certificate of need approval to cperate an adult elective PCl program at its
Issaquah campus.

2. Estimated cost of the project
There is no capital expenditure associated with commencing elective PCI at Swedish.

3 Identification of the service area
As defined in WAC 246-310-705(5), the planning area for this project is Planning Area # 9 (King
East).

Please submit any notices, correspondence, communications, and documents to:

Heidi Aylsworth, Chief Strategy Officer
Swedish Health Services

Swedish First Hill Campus

747 Broadway

Seattle, WA 98122

And

Lisa Crockett, Executive Director, Strategy & Planning
Providence Health & Services

7515 Terminal St. SW

Tumwater, WA 98501

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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Heidi Aylsworth, Chief Strategy Officer
Swedish Health Services



